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The American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (Act) passed by Congress of February 13, 2009,
makes significant changes to the COBRA continuation coverage rules. Butzel Long's Employee Benefits
Practice Group prepared this analysis of the COBRA provisions in the Act to help employers and plan
administrators in implementing these changes.

To view the complete publication, please click the link under Related Files.
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